Craig, Sondra

From: Kahlow, Chris

Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 4:37 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fwd: Proposal for King Street - | oppose it
Sondra,

I received this via personal email.wanted it added to legistar if possible.
Chris

Chris Kahlow

City of La Crosse District 6 Council Member
kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org
608-448-5114

From: Chris Kahlow <c_kahlow@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 4:34 PM

To: Chris Kahlow

Subject: Fw: Proposal for King Street - | oppose it

¢ *** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize

Chris Kahlow

Begin forwarded message:
On Monday, May 24, 2021, 9:30 PM, Kristen Brinks <kfbrinks@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Chris -
Just saw a post on the Nextdoor page about the proposal regarding the change of zoning for the
King street apartments, and it said to contact you with comments.

| think you already know my view, but will summarize it here:

| appose changing the ordinance to allow this apartment complex. It does not fit with our
neighborhood comprehensive plan which is designed for family homes; and the building design
is too tall for our neighborhood - a 4 story building has no place in our neighborhood. Seems
like Larry (I think that was his name, the previous city planner) had mentioned the intent for
high rise and/or college apartment buildings was to be north of Main Street. South of main
street was meant for more 1-2-3 story homes.

Thank you for representing us.

Kindly,



Kristen

Sent from my iPhone



